

NEW DISTRICT PRESIDENT -Mrs. Henry Johnston of Highland Park Women's Institute was elected president of Central Algoma district at the annual meeting Tuesday in East Korah United Church. Shown here are Mrs.

Clifton Coulter, St. Joseph Island, board representative on the provincial executive, who conducted the election; Mrs. Bert Yeaman, retiring district president, and Mrs. Henry Johnston.
Sault Star Bureau

VED., MAY 20, 1959-Central Algoma WI Shows Interest in Scholarship

EAST KORAH — Central Algoma district Women's Institute indicated active interest in the scholarship for 4-H Club girls for the first time at the annual meeting in the East Korah United Church, Tuesday.

Mrs. Tom Wilding was appointed to the scholarship committee to represent Central Algoma Women's Institute.

The scholarship for 4-H Club girls has been under discussion for two or three years among the Wis in Algoma. Mrs. Brock Suddaby, Mrs. Murray Smith and Mrs. Dean Allen have already been appointed to the committee.

Some of the branches are ber for the area.

Mrs. Coulter announced that be a for the area.

Mrs. Coulter announced that ber for the area.

Mrs. Coulter announced that ber for the area.

Mrs. Coulter announced that ber of the area.

Mrs. Coulter announced that ber for the area.

Mrs. Coulter announced that ber of the area.

Mrs. Coulter announced that ber of the area.

Mrs. Coulter announced that ber for the area.

Mrs. Coulter announced that ber of the scholarship to get all branches are to agree to support the fund. It was laid down for two or three years among the Wis in Algoma Mrs. Bert Egglesfield will be able to accept the position."

Laura Phippen, Home Economities the etherist of the extension and short courses program. She said she was well personal the extension and short courses program. She said she was well personal the extension and short courses would be "How to sew dollars and make sense."

She announced that the scholarship or the fund. It was laid down concerning contributions.

Some of the branches are the was laid down concerning contributions.

"Some of the bran

to do it as they need."

In accepting the appointment to the scholarship committee, Mrs. Wilding said she would be very pleased to represent Central Algoma on the committee.

"This is something in which I am keenly interested," said Mrs. Wilding, "I like 4-H Club work and Mrs. Bert Egglesfield, president of the Ladies Auxiliary of the Davey Home Board of Directors had stuffed toys and sponge ruber flowers on display to show the work being carried on among the residents of the F. J. Davey Home for the Aged. She appealed for more workers to take instruction on the handicastist girls in any career they chose, not only in Home Economics but teaching, nursing or any chosen career.

Mrs. C. Coulter brought greetings from the Provincial Board and outlined highlights of the meetings she attended this past year. Mrs. Coulter said board meetings had been held at Mconald Institute in Guelph this year instead of in Toronto.

She commended the branches for the 100 per cent reporting to all standing committees. Convenic works and Mrs. Tom Wilding displayed some of the 4-H Club work and Mrs. Bert Egglesfield, president of the 4-H Club work and Mrs. Bert Egglesfield, president of the Ladies Auxiliary of the Davey Home Board of Directors had stuffed toys and sponge ruber flowers on display to show the work being carried on among the residents of the F. J. Davey Home for the Aged. She appealed for more workers to take instruction on the handicraft so they could teach it to the elderly citizens.

"Three of us have been going out to the Home two and three times a week all winter to carry on this occupational therapy work" said Mrs. Egglesfield "and we hope more W1 members will become interested so we can have some help."

The Highland Mrs. Tom Wilding displayed some of the 4-H Club work and Mrs. Tom Wilding displayed some of the 4-H Club work and Institute of the 2due to two wilding and outlined toys and sponge ruber to get Egglesfield, president of the Ladies Auxiliary of the Davey Home For the Aged. She appealed for more workers

1959